
Setting standards of excellence in public service 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
Wednesday, December 26, 2018 - 3 p.m. 

Committee of the Board Meeting 
7811 University Avenue, La Mesa, CA 91942-0427 

The December 26, 2018, Committee of the Board meeting of the Helix Water District Board of 
Directors has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items. 

Executed at La Mesa, California, on December 26, 2018. 
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Sandra L. Jajfzen, Secretary of the Board t_./ v 


